
 Hello Studio 55 Dance Families,                                    

 

 

I hope you all enjoyed your holiday break!                        

We are ready to be back in the studio and are so excited   

   to see our dancers in person again!! We missed you! 

January 2025 

Bella Napoli Pizza Fundraiser 

Our last fundraiser for the season is coming to an end soon. All online and paper orders need to be 

submitted by Thursday, January 9th. If you are submitting a paper order form, please make sure                   

          to include only one check, made payable to Studio 55 Dance.                        

  The studio will be open on Thursday until 9:00pm to accept order forms.  

Please remember that dance is a team sport and good attendance is very important, 
not only to each individual, but to the entire class. Parents, please let us know in    

advance if your child will need to miss class due to school activities or family           
vacation, and call/email when your child is ill.                                                                             

Thank you!  612-499-8295  or  Katie@studio55dance.com 

       Don’t 
forget to 
follow us 

on social media to 
see what your 
dancers have 
been up to  
in the studio  
lately. 

Practice Music 

The editing of our recital music is being finalized and will be added to a 

shared folder on OneDrive over the next week. This music can be       

downloaded and used for your dancers to practice with at home.            

Additionally, we will video the dances periodically and upload them to  

the class folder for your dancers to use as assistance. Please click on the 

following link to find your dancers class folder. This link will be posted to 

our Facebook page and can also be found in your DSP Parent Portal by 

clicking on the “Documents & Files” section under the 

“Info” tab. 

2024-2025 Season  

Order Turn-in 

Thursday January 9th 

Order Pick-up 

Tuesday January 28th 

5:00-7:30pm 

Thursday Class Holiday Parties 

Our Thursday dancers will have their Holiday Parties this week on January 9th.        

Parties will take place the last 20 minutes of their regular class time.                          

We ask that each dancer bring a $5.00 or under WRAPPED gift for the party if 

you wish to participate. You may send a special treat to share with the class and 

a beverage for your child, if you would like.  

https://1drv.ms/f/s!ArTgAhvx2prDgYZJff3EMsKc8a3WyQ?e=dGsHbx

